

12th November, 2015

Mr & Mrs A Burns 29 Hastings Road WARRAWEE NSW 2074

Dear Andrew and Catherine

I cannot begin to thank you enough for your financial contribution to the Knox Senior Secondary Academy. Your contribution has enabled Knox to develop a much needed facility for our Senior Boys so that they are equipped with the learning spaces required in their final years at Knox.

These learning spaces give our boys every opportunity to be the best they can be. They enable the boys to transition into a more independent learning environment with flexible rooms that encourage collaboration and innovative teaching styles.

The School recognises that you have not only supported this capital campaign but also our Voluntary Building Fund Program. We would like to thank you for supporting this growth which enables us to give opportunities to our families and boys today and in the future.

Please find enclosed a booklet outlining what your investment has helped the school achieve through the Knox Senior Secondary Academy.

Thank you.

Kind regards

Athena Rogers

Director of Development.